
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

June 23, 2009 

 

 

 

Members Present:  George Longfellow; Council Rep., Martin Cannata, Richard 

Bairam (Turk), Bob Schroeder, Roger Duhaime 

 

 

Absent:  Merrill Johnson, Randy Holt 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30.  The Committee reviewed the minutes from 

the meeting on May 26, 2009.  Turk motioned to accept the minutes as presented.  

Second by Bob.  All in favor. 

 

The Committee reviewed the monthly transfer/recycling totals.  There was a 

discussion on the single stream recycling program.  The Co-Op initially was to begin 

in January 2010.  They are now talking Spring/Summer 2010.  Bedford started 

single stream recycling in the fall.  The recycling has increased by 20% since it has 

started.   

 

There was a discussion on the automated collection.  Diane is waiting for 

information to be presented in the fall.  George needs a cost analysis on the project. 

 

Martin motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:40.  Second by Turk.  All in favor. 


